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New Balance Girls on the Run 5k 

Family-Fun Run/Walk 

Saturday, December 3, 2011 at 9:00 AM 

Rohnert Park Community Center 

5401 Snyder Lane, Rohnert Park	
  
	
  

Join us!  Lace up your shoes and join over 300 3rd-8th grade girls in this family-fun 5k. We encourage and welcome 
everyone in the community to participate. Families, friends and strollers are welcome!  Run, walk, and cheer! 

 

To register, visit http://gotrsonomacounty.org/events.html 

 

 

	
  


